THORSBY POLICE DEPARTMENT
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

July 9, 2018

The Town of Thorsby is currently seeking applications and resumes for the position
of full time police officer. Applicant Must be APOST CERTIFIED. Applications, as
well as a detailed job description and requirements, are available at the Thorsby
Town Hall. Interested parties should submit their application and resume to Chief
Barnett or Assistant Chief Simmons, no later than Friday, July 23 2018.



